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Friday 15th July 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

MET Office Weather Warnings 

 

As you are aware, we are currently experiencing extremely hot weather and as a result are subject 

to a MET Office AMBER warning.  School plans to remain open. 

 

The weather is expected to remain hot and temperatures may increase over the course of the 

weekend.  There is a possibility that our location could become subject to MET Office RED warning. 

In the unlikely event that this should happen, Reach South schools will be CLOSED for the duration 

of the red weather warning.  

 

Should the weather warning change to red overnight, the Black-Tie event for Joseph and the 

Amazing Technicoloured Dreamcoat on Saturday 16th July will be cancelled.  We will inform you via 

text should this happen, but expect the performance to go ahead as planned. 

 

We do expect to be in school as normal on Monday morning and will keep you updated via the 

school’s text service and our website. Please look out for notifications and check your phones 

regularly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Nicola Smith 

Head of School 
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